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The safety of your child is our 
number one priority. 

Our work placement employers 
undergo additional checks to make sure 
they’re working to the very latest
Covid-19 safe-working practices. 

Your school will ensure all workplaces 
have the Covid-19 safe tick
before arranging any work 
placements for your child.

Covid-19 safe employers have:

� Risk assessment
 Employers have an updated risk 
 assessment incorporating any extra 
 measures in place due to Covid-19.

� Social distancing 
 Business complies with social 
 distancing guidance.

� Staff awareness
 Clear communication to all 
 employees so that staff are aware 
 and know what they need to do to 
 comply with extra measures.

� Enhanced cleaning 
 Cleaning and sanitation of surfaces 
 meets strict Government guidelines.

Contact
Cheryl Bone
Professional Service 
Advisor


